
 
 
The Nominating Committee has convened several times and approached our 
work with prayer and careful consideration. We acknowledge that our small 
membership has many leadership roles to fill. After reviewing the membership 
list and reaching out to individuals about their willingness to serve, we have not 
yet filled all the available positions. We will continue to seek guidance on the 
best composition of our church boards as we move forward. 
 
Currently, we are pleased to nominate the following individuals for leadership 
roles: Adam Land for a full term on the Session, JR Morse for a full term on the 
Trustees, and Pam Pierce for a full term on the Deacons. 
 

 

Submitted by Chris Lewis 


